
FALL 2017

“The Kid’s Korner”
As the weather starts to 
change, we will soon be 
including winter coats, hats 
and gloves in each child’s 
package of clothing. We 
would greatly appreciate any 
help you can provide for this 
seasonal need.    

Please remember that COK 
has no paid employees and 
a minimal overhead (rent, 
supplies, etc.). Please be 
rest assured that 89% of 
your donation goes directly 
to clothing for the kids.

Our 4th Annual Charity Golf Outing was held October 2, 
2017 under beautiful blue bird skies at The Peninsula 
Golf & Country Club. Our Texas/Western theme 
attracted 132 golfing cowpokes and cowgirls, as well 
as 112 local business and personal sponsors. Over 
40 COK volunteers helped set the mood for a fun day 
for all, which included: several on course contests; 
our renowned super raffle and silent auctions; and for 
the first time, a live auction for a gourmet dinner for 
10 in The Peninsula’s wine room. As always, the club 
provided excellent amenities and a wonderful Texas 
Chow Wagon Buffet for dinner.

And here’s the best news – thanks to all of you, 
we were able to raise an amazing $60,000 for the 
elementary school kids of Sussex County. What a 
wonderful, heart felt community effort.  

Thank you so very much!!!!

This school year we are off to a record start helping 532 kids with 
6752 articles of clothing.

Clothing Our Kids celebrates our 
5th year in 2017. We are all grown up, 

but our mission has not changed.



Ace Hardware
Alden and Anne Hicks
Arena’s LongNeck
Artisan Bank
Bayside Golf
Beach Babies Child Care
Bill Srole & Becky Schumacher
Bob & Kathleen Blouin
Bob & Sandy D’Olier
Brashure’s Pest Control
Cardiology Physicians,PA 
Children Helping Other Children
Cleo’s Boutique
Cripple Creek Golf & Country Club
Del-One Federal Credit Union
Delaware Electric Cooperative
Delway Contracting
Design Décor and More / Barbara 
Cresswell
Dick & Nancy Jones
Don & Tricia Dieringer
Dover Federal Credit Union
Dr. Jack & Alice Blannett
Ed and Geri Scanlon
Eleanor Thompson
Fran & Larry Bledsoe
Frank & Louie’s Italian Specialties
Fred & Sheila Nebel
Friendly Flowers Florist
FunLand
Gabi & Jeff Tapkas
Garrison Homes
Gateway Subaru
Giant Food
Gina Fitzsimmons ASID
Hampton Inn

Clothing Our Kids would like to 
thank all of the following sponsors 

for our 4th annual charity golf 
outing held on october 2nd, 2017

Happy Hour Men’s Club
Harris Teeter
I G Burton BMW
J. Conn Scott
Jackie Sothoron
Jeanine O’Donnell, State Farm
Jeff & Sharon Ward
Joe & Connie Saunders
John & Maryanne Mannion 
John Smith & Bill Cox
Kate & Chuck Gibson
Kim & John Plum
Kim & Steve Thaler
La Dolce Vita Restaurant
Lane Builders
Linda & John Kurpjuweit
Lupo Italian Kitchen
Maryanne Yingst & Dick Ho
McDonald’s/Meoli Corp
Mercy Health System
Merrill & Karen Cohen 
Mike & Ginny Palmer
Mike & Kathy Gagnon
Mod Cottage
Monica Anthenelli
Neal & Jane Mayer
Ocean Area Tire
Ocean Atlantic Companies 
Ocean Grille Diner
Orthopedic Associates
Pam Fleuette
Patrick & Judy Villers
Paul & Kelly Cummins
Pennsylvania Convention Authority
Pierce Advisors
Pineapple Princess Swimwear

Planning Solutions Group
Plaza Mexico
ReIMAGINATION Design,LLC
Rich & Stephanie Vogel
Rick & Cindy Beyer
Rick & Jay Wagener /Heavy Seas Beers
Robert & Susan Bies
Robin Hartwell & JAFRA Spa Beauty Products
Rudy’s European Motorcars
Salt Air
Schell Brothers
Shore Community Medical
Silicato Development
Sound FX
Sposato Landscaping
Stephan and Co
Stockton Seaview Golf and Country Club
Sunbelt Truck Equip - Jay Hess
Surf Bagel
Techno Goober
Terri & Glenn Schuster
The Big Fish Grill
The Cultured Pearl
The Pauls Family Foundation
The Peninsula Golf & Country Club
The Travid Group / John Megg & Marya Grier
Tidemark Federal Credit Union
Trinity Foundation
Troon Golf Management
Val at the Beach
Wallingford Partners
Waves Car Wash
Wawa Long Neck
Weis Market
WMF Powersports,Inc

thank you all!


